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Apologies… that due to a technical glitch it seems that many of the recent feature posts
(over the last few months) on Wheels-Alive have not been linked to the Wheels-Alive
Facebook page as intended, which means that some of our regular readers may not have
seen them.
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We are urgently working to get this difficulty fixed, but meanwhile here’s a photograph of a
1938 Standard Flying Fourteen! More articles on using and enjoying classics to come…
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